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30th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Gorsewood Ofsted Inspection Report May 2023 
 
Please find attached a copy of the Ofsted Inspection Report for Gorsewood Primary School.  
The Ofsted inspection took place on 24th/25th May 2023 
 
I am delighted to report that Gorsewood remains a good school.   
 
Below are some of the highlights from the report. 
 

• Pupils thrive in the caring, purposeful and exciting environment of this school. 
 

• Pupils feel safe in school. 
 

• Most pupils learn well across the curriculum. 
 

• Pupils are responsible and active citizens.  
 

• Leaders aim to nurture, inspire and challenge all pupils to have the confidence to 
‘dream, believe and achieve’. 

 

• Leaders and staff work in partnership with parents and external organisations to 
ensure that pupils with SEND receive the help and support that they need. 

 

• Pupils behave well and are attentive in lessons. 
 

• Pupils benefit from an exciting array of extra-curricular activities which stimulate their 
interests. 

 

• The arrangements for safeguarding are effective. 
 

I would like to thank you all, pupils, staff, parents/carers and governors for your support.  
Together we achieved this wonderful report which reflects what a special place Gorsewood 
is.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss E Jackson 
Headteacher 
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